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Good Morning....

I am emailing you first of all to thank you for working on bringing Remote Online
Notarization to Colorado.  

I am a Mobile Loan Signing Agent in Colorado and am excited that our state is
working on bringing us up to date on the new technology of Remote Online
Notarization.  

I feel, especially during these times we are in with the pandemic, not only would it
streamline and add simplicity to the Loan Signing process, but also bring safety to
all that are involved. 

I have read the letter from Notarize and I endorse and support the process they are
offering to help get RON up and running in Colorado.

Thank you for your time and I appreciate your dedication to this process.

Respectfully,
Juana Kantor
Trusted Pen Notary, LLC

www.trustedpennotary.com
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